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The NSW Anti-Discrimination Board has allowed a vexatious and self-described ‘anti-free speech 

activist’ to unleash a reign of legal terror on conservatives and Christians. This body should be 

abolished and Mark Latham’s common-sense bill to force it to dismiss vexatious complaints is a 

good first step. The Anti-Discrimination Board is a totalitarian, state-funded activist organisation 

that is hell-bent on using the coercive power of the state to silence mainstream conservative 

opinion. These types of ‘Thought Police’ 


